
JUST TO LET 

YOU KNOW 

CURRICULUM NEWS 
Maths 

The children had a great 

start to the week in maths. 

We revisited the grid method 

for multiplication. It was 

really successful, with all 

children understanding how to 

multiply a 2-digit number by 

a 1-digit number. Many 

children were able to 

manipulate larger numbers. 

 

Literacy 

The topic was off to a great 

start with the children 

designing their own flat 

evacuee. They then analysed 

the features of an informal 

letter and wrote their own 

letter to send with their 

evacuee. Thank you very much 

for sending in the addresses, 

we are all eager to find out 

about what our evacuees get 

up to on their trips. 

Reminders and Notices 

3J are swimming this term so please remember your 

kit on Wednesdays! 

On Tuesday 21st April at 7pm there will be a 

Parent’s Information Evening in the Chapel, where 

we will go through all of the trips and topic 

related activities we will be doing this term. We 

will also give you information about the sleepover. 

Spellings 
Europe 
Allies 

Evacuate 
Evacuee 
Guildford 
Flavoured 
Labour 
Savour 


